
Leslie Middle School 
2019-2020 School Year 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Leslie Middle School has gone “green” with progress reports and report cards.  PowerSchool has so easily 

allowed you to stay updated on your students’ grades that paper progress reports and report cards have 

become unnecessary.  We do understand, however, some families do not have reliable internet 

connections and cannot consistently check progress, so families can elect to keep receiving paper progress 

reports and report cards.  If you would like to continue receiving paper mailings, please complete, detach 

and return the bottom portion of this letter to the LMS office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Todd Gonser 

Principal, Leslie Middle School 

 

 

 
 

 

I would like to continue receiving paper progress reports and report cards for my student(s) listed below: 

 

__________________________________________  ____________________________________________ 

(First)                            (Last) 

__________________________________________  ____________________________________________ 

(First)              (Last) 

__________________________________________  ____________________________________________ 

(First)                            (Last) 

__________________________________________  ____________________________________________ 

(First)              (Last) 

 

 

Please provide mailing information for all parents who wish to continue to receive mailings.  Thank you. 

 

               Parent 1 – Name/Mailing Address              Parent 2 – Name/Mailing Address: 

 

___________________________________________     __________________________________________ 

___________________________________________     __________________________________________ 

___________________________________________     __________________________________________ 


